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members to share their thoughts on how to help our schools best
serve every youngster. We hope your schedule allows you to attend.

Monday, September 21, 2015 - Babylon Elementary School (9:00 - 10:00 a.m.)
Thursday, November 12, 2015 - Babylon jr./Sr. High School (7:00 - 8:00 p.m.)
Friday, january 15, 2016 - Babylon Grade School (9:00 - 10:00 a.m.)
Tuesday, April 19, 2016 - Babylon Jr./Sr. High School (7:00 - 8:00 p.m.)



Babylon Memorial Grade School Spring Garden Club

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Interested in gardening? Babylon Memorial 6rade School is excited to offer a new
after-school club to our students this Springl We will be starting a Spring Gardening
Club, growing and planting in the area between the Third/Fourth/Fifth Grade wing.

I will select 20 students based on a lottery system in Grades 3 - 6 to participate
in this club.

Sessions: Will meet Tuesday and Thursday afternoons in Room 53,
from 2:45 pm - 4:15 pm. Our first meeting will be Tuesday, May 3rd.

May 3,5,10,12,17,19,24,26,31
June 2,7,9,14 (we will meet from 2:45 - 4:45 on June 14th)

Any questions or concems please contact Mrs. Reynolds

Thank you,

Kathy Reynolds

Student’s Name Grade Teacher

| give permission for my child, , to participate in the BMGS
Spring Garden Club




el Babylon Union Free School District

631-893-7920 Junior-Senior High School
50 Railroad Avenue, Babylon, New York 11702
Linda J. Rozxi Phone (631) 893-7910
Superintendent of Schools Fax (631) 893-7936
www.babylonschools.org
April 2016
Dear Sixth Grade Parents:

The following activities will be held on Wednesday, April 20, 2016 regarding incoming 7* grade
transition program:

All sixth grade students will be invited to attend an informative and exciting workshop during the
moming of Wednesday, April 20. Parents are asked to have their child arive at the junior-senior
high school auditorium by 8:00 a.m. that moming. This program will begin promptly at 8:15 a.m. and
conclude at 10:15 a.m. Grade school teachers will be escorting their classes back to the Babylon
Memorial Grade School at the conclusion of the program. The program will unfold as follows:

8:00 a.m. * Report in Rowe Hall
* General information, tour, Cafeteria activities, Classroom visitations

10:30 a.m. « Students will be escorted back to the Memorial Grade School by their teachers.
* In the event of inclement weather, a bus will be provided to escort students.

Additionally, we would like to invite you to our annual Sixth Grade Parent Orientation program in the
evening on Wednesday, April 20, at 7:00 p.m. in Rowe Hall. This evening will familiarize all sixth

grade parents with Babylon Junior-Senior High School's requirements, academics, extra-curricular
activities and expectations.

Upon arrival, parents will be given a packet that contains relevant information to help their child make
the smoothest transition into the junior-senior high school. Below is the itinerary of the evening's
program:

7:00-8:00 p.m. - Greeting and Introduction, Mr. Al Cirone, Principal, PowerPoint, Directors; Faculty

8:00-8:15p.m. - Questions/Answers

Sincerely,

Al

Al Cirone
Principal



BABYLON UFSD
AFTER SCHOOL
PROGRAM

April 5, 2016

Dear Parents,

The Babylon School District After School Program would like to take this opportunity to inform
you that the 4th session of the integrated after school program will begin on Monday, April 25,
2016. The purpose of the program is to give our students extended opportunities to interact with
each other in a social yet structured setting that will enhance the development and improvement of
skills that are necessary to be lifelong learners. We are always looking for students who are
interested in becoming peer mentors, role models or have an interest in community service
and helping others. Yes, future leaders, the after school program needs you! To those students
who are currently participating and to those who have done so in the past, it is with great pleasure to
extend our congratulations to you! We are extremely proud of you!

Thepmgmmmmbyacahﬁedspemﬂedueﬁonwacheromhomaﬁemhmlfomdaysaweek,

The program consists of the following:

e Two days will focus on social skills. As social skills are facilitated, students will profit from
the development and improvement of cooperative and collaborative skills that will benefit
them throughout their lives. Another added benefit is the development of long-lasting
friendships that would not be otherwise possible

e Two days a week will focus on homework strategies. Focus will be on teaching strategies
that will facilitate successful completion of homework at home. Strategies include but not
limited to, organizational skills, study skills, reading activities, etc.

e Students and teachers will participate in collaborative activities

If you have any questions, please contact the office of special education at 893-7941.

Please return the form below in an eavelope to the main office attention to: Metro Therapy
Afterschool Staffl no later than Tuesday, April 19, 2016.

Thank you.



BABYLON UFSD

AFTER SCHOOL
PROGRAM
Student Name Classroom Teacher/Grade
Home Tel. No. Work No. Cell No.

Mychild [ ] hasnot [_] has participated in the afterschool program.

Does your child receive 1:1 support throughout the school year and will need continued support in
the Afterschool Program? YesD No

Does your child receive the support of a Nurse throughout the school year and will need continued
support in the Afterschool Program?  Yes [ | No[_]

Please check each program that you would like your child to participate in:

D Mon/Wed: Homework Strategies DTua/I‘lmrs: Social Skills
D Does your child require the support of a nurse?

*The After School Program requests your input in how we can best meet your needs. Please indicate
below your goals for your child in this program.

1.

2,

3.

I give my child permission to attend the afterschool program on the days indicated above

Signature: Date:




Tueseday; May 3rd at 7500 p.am.

(Doors open at 6:30)
$45.00 per person

Venetian Yacht Club
Babylon Village

To order tickets send an email with your contact informatior
and number of tickets you’re requesting to
suzat42@aol.com or jen.rogersdev@optonline.net
(please note that tables seat 10 guests)



TWEEN SUMMER YOGA

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Babylon is again offering summer yogal
smmlllmwgamdmmrhcﬂﬂsahedmymh
support their bodies and minds. The club will incorporate yoga poses as
well as work on connecting, breathing, focusing and relaxing.

April 2016

Location: Babylon High School Library.
Session #1: students going from 3™ into 4 grade

Session #2: students going from 4*" into 5 grade
Session #3: students going from 5 into 6 grade

Fill out the form on the back, and return it to Babylon Elementary School
(Attention: Mrs. Weissinger) by:

Friday, April 29"

There will be a lottery and 12 children will be chosen for each session.
I will send home a letter either way letting you know you have been selected
no later than Friday, May 13™.

*See back for additional information about sessions and dates®

Shanti,

Mrs. Weissinger







